
Dear Principal and Teachers  

I am very thankful of your school for teaching my son Toor 

Jeon Singh. Letting me join activities with him getting close 

to know more about my son and teachers. Last year I join also 

Wah Shing class so that can get more chance to understand 

my son. And this year I fully understand he can do very good 

performance with other kids. Jeon is more active now and no 

shy also. He can perform very well with his classmates and 

schoolmates. All thanks to the teachers’ effort towards my 

son and all kids. Even Jeon's friends come to know me that I 

am Jeon MAMA. I feel very lucky that my son getting into 

your school to study. I will continue join the school activities 

so that can I can stay close to my son and learn more about 

him .Thank you to the school Principal and all the teachers for 

the wonderful hard work.  

Thanks ＆ Yours faithfully, 

 Mokand Taj Kaur 

 


